
From: Villegas, Pedro
Sent: 9/22/2010 7:36:14 PM

To: 'sepideh.khosrowjah@cpuc.ca.gov' (sepideh.khosrowjah@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc: Dietz, Sidney (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SBD4);

'Brian.Prusnek@sce.com' (Brian.Prusnek@sce.com)

Bee:
Subject: Re: PHC on the mobile homes issue?

Thank you, Sepideh. That helps. We'll be ready to participate constructively.

Sent from my BlackBerry Wireless Handheld

From: Khosrowjah, Sepideh <sepideh.khosrowjah@cpuc.ca.gov>
To: Villegas, Pedro
Cc: SBD4@pge.com <SBD4@pge.com>; Brian.Prusnek@sce.com <Brian.Prusnek@sce.com>
Sent: Wed Sep 22 19:28:39 2010
Subject: Re: PHC on the mobile homes issue?

This is a PHC on the petition not about any rulemaking. I have ALJ Vieth to get back to you regarding 
the details of the PHC, but she is out until 9/29. Thanks 
Sepideh Khosrowjah
Chief of Staff to Commissioner Nancy Ryan 
California Public Utilities Commission 
0 415-703-1190 
C 415-271-2760

From: Villegas, Pedro
To: Khosrowjah, Sepideh
Cc: 'Dietz, Sidney'; Brian.Prusnek@sce.com
Sent: Wed Sep 22 17:50:04 2010
Subject: PHC on the mobile homes issue?

Sepideh:

I realize that the Commission has bigger fish to fry at the moment, but we received notice today of an 
October 27th PHC pertaining to the mobile home parks issue. We're a bit confused by this, since the 
Commission has not put forth or voted on a PD to open a rulemaking just yet. It's our understanding 
that the PHC comes after the Commission opens a proceeding. In addition, reply comments on WMA's 
petition for rulemaking aren't due until the September 30th.

Although the Sempra Energy Utilities are supportive of a rulemaking and Commissioner Ryan's 
leadership on this issue, but not of a rulemaking in response to WMA's myopic set of issues, it would 
seem that noticing a PHC in a proceeding that hasn't been opened and in advance of reply comments on
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WMA's petition would be premature.

What is the Commission's expectation of the utilities for October 27th in the absence of an actual 
proceeding? For background, below is the notice that we received.

Thank you, 
Pedro

As a courtesy, the Commission notifies you that the text of Chief ALJ Notice was made available at:

http://www.cpuc.ca.gov/EFILE/NOTICE/123735.litm

This notice has been served by mail on all persons on the service list.

In case of problems with this e-mail or the internet link, please contact Ann Hoang at (415) 703-1203, e-mail 
ahg@cpuc.ca.gov.
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